April 5, 2015

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Every year the KSS Leadership program organizes an annual retreat to Gardom Lake near Salmon Arm, This year we are inviting all leadership students from 1st and 2nd semesters to attend  on September 13th to 15th.

The retreat is intended to expose the students to fun games and activities as well as techniques for brainstorming and planning upcoming school events.  Gardom Lake camp is a retreat facility with cabins, a gym, and an indoor meeting room and cafeteria.  

As mentioned, our main goal is to provide the leadership students with team building opportunities, icebreaker game ideas, small group activities and planning for the remainder of the year.  Students will have lots of time over the 2 days to work and share together as well as individual time.  

On such a trip, risks may include campfire related risks, injuries related to tag games in the woods as well as sports injuries while playing in the gym.  All necessary precautions will be taken.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this retreat or the participation of your son/daughter, please contact Fane Triggs 250-938-5359

Sincerely,

Fane Triggs

